March 4, 2025

Todd Thomsen

Oklahoma Gas & Electric
Community Affairs Manager
Via Email: thomsetm@oge.com

Subject: Waiving of Meter Inspections — Severe Weather Events

Dear Todd,

This letter is to officially inform OG&E that the City/Town of Ada, Oklahoma agrees to waiving meter
inspections due to a severe weather event which occurred on March 4, 2025.

Once the events of the storm have passed, we understand OG&E will provide the City of Ada, Oklahoma
a list so standard inspections can be performed at a later time.

Tracy Roles

City Manager



